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Comments: I would love to see the trail system return to the Snowflake area. It is prime terrain to enjoy the off

road activities we all love. Since the off road community is by and large a big contributor to conservation and

respects the natural beauty it seems an easy decision to provide a location to enjoy these activities. Also, having

an economic impact on the area with the ability's to hold sanctioned races, plus local businesses benefiting from

such events and it's a win - win.


